
SCHOOL DISTRICT OF THORP  
BOARD OF CANVASSERS MEETING 

MONDAY APRIL 8, 2019 
3:30 PM 

THORP SCHOOL DISTRICT OFFICE 
 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Board of Canvassers for the School District of Thorp will meet on 
Monday, April 8, 2019, at 3:30 pm, in the School District Office located in the Thorp High School, 
605 South Clark Street, Thorp, Wisconsin, to conduct a canvass of the ballots cast on April 2, 2019, for 
the Spring Election of one School Board Member. 
 
/s/ 
Dave Burke 
School Board Clerk 
 
 
Upon reasonable notice, appropriate accommodations will be provided for people with disabilities. For 
additional information or to request accommodations, please contact John Humphries, District 
Administrator, at (715) 669-5401.  


